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I am NEUTRAL on [HB 2120], [HB 2121], and [HB 2123].  

 

The State Alcohol Program should be privatized. 

 

The State has way too many overheads, personnel, buildings the list of liabilities 

goes on and on. 

 

Why not allow the supermarkets to sell alcohol? The State would still receive Tax 

revenue without the headaches the OLCC generates. 

 

The Cannabis would be a separate entity. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says, "The Quakers have retreated to Oatmeal Containers." 

 


